Minister welcomes change to self-
isolation rules

Health Minister Robin Swann has welcomed the Executive’s decision to change
Covid self-isolation rules for people who are fully vaccinated.

Minister Poots visits Wrightbus to
discuss their plans for green hydrogen
economy in Northern Ireland

DAERA Minister Edwin Poots MLA has visited Wrightbus in Ballymena to discuss
their ambitious plans for a hydrogen economy in Northern Ireland.

Appointment competition launched for
Independent Monitoring Board Members

The Department of Justice is seeking to appoint a minimum of 15 new members
to the Independent Monitoring Board (IMB).

Minister visits Antrim Hills to see
DAERA-funded RSPB project

Environment Minister Edwin Poots was in Glenwherry today to meet RSPB NI and
visit one of the projects that has benefited from funding through his
Department’s Environment Fund.
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£8m investment in the street lighting
programme will deliver energy savings
and assist in tackling the climate
emergency — Mallon

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has said an £8m investment this year
to deliver a new LED street lighting programme will deliver future energy
savings and is another step forward in delivering sustainable infrastructure
across the north.
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